
 

 

This Week  

Tuesday        October 22nd           7.30pm            Life Groups 

Thursday          October 24th           Elections  (no other meetings)  

Friday              October 25th            7-8.30pm        No youth club this week 

Saturday          October 26th           10-12.30pm     Church gardening 

Sunday         October 27th            10.30am          Worship Service 

                                                                         Theme: The Just God 

  

 

 

Contacts 

Minister:             Rev Chris Farmer 01223 720733  pastor@histonbaptist.org.uk 

                   (Chris’ day off is Saturday. His study day is Friday, but he can be    

                           contacted on urgent matters   

                           It would be appreciated if phone calls could be left until after 10am.) 

Elders:                Hilary Allen   07702 843069     hilary.allen@histonbaptist.org.uk 

               Jane Magowan  01223 236582  jane.magowan@histonbaptist.org.uk 

               Bart Gonçalves. 07570 343124  bart.goncalves@histonbaptist.org.uk 

Youth Work:        youth@histonbaptist.org.uk  

Sunday School: Craig and Debs Robinson 01954 203793 

                           Helen Warren 07810 724800 

  Motivators: motivators@histonbaptist.org.uk 

Ten Sing            Ten Sing is a young people's Singing/Arts group. 11-18 years.  

                          Bonny Rogers 07787398043 cambridgetensing@gmail.com 

Newsletter:        Sheila Parr 01223 232620  newsletter@histonbaptist.org.uk 

Room Bookings:  Keith Willingham  07483 114002 bookings@histonbaptist.org.uk 

Admin:                Keith Willingham 07483 114002  admin@histonbaptist.org.uk 

                           (Keith is part-time and works mornings Monday-Thursday – emails or        

phone messages received outside of these hours will be picked up on the following 

workday morning)   

Website:            www.histonbaptist.org.uk 

 

 

 

Please I have copy for each newsletter by 4pm on the preceding Thursday.  

Thanks, Sheila 

            

                 

HBC has its own Facebook page   

                 

 

                                   

 

 
 

 

 
‘The Lord will write in the register of the peoples: 

“This one was born in Zion.”’  
Psalm 87:6 

 
Sunday October 20th, 2024 

 

       The service is led by Hilary Allen 

The Rev Chris Farmer brings us the message.  

Theme: The inclusive God. 

 

Services in Church You can connect to the service via your telephone landline 

on 0330 088 5830. There may be an automatic answer asking for the 

meeting ID, but it may just wait, in which case just put in the number: 238 

183 824 # Ignore the next question (about your ID or password) and press 

# again. You will be able to hear and speak to everyone.  

 

The Zoom Meeting ID: 238 183 824 

You can join Zoom for the live service, Recordings of the Sunday sermons are 

available on the Church Website.  

Please see the HBC website at www.histonbaptist.org.uk 

 

 

Prayer Corner If you would like someone to pray with you, the Prayer Corner 

is open after each morning service.   All matters are treated as confidential 

unless there is need to report a safeguarding concern.  

 

 

Connecting people to Jesus Christ and to each other 
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Please Pray For 

Gayle Painter, The Burmans, 

Ruth Wilson, John Blackburn,  

David Mudd, Hazel Newman, 

 

Welcome Cafe 

The welcome cafe on the church premises is restarting on 

Wednesday 6th November. It will be open every Wednesday 

from 2.30 till 4.30pm except Christmas Day till Easter. All 

are welcome. It is a community cafe and open to anybody. We 

are looking for volunteers to help in the kitchen serving 

drinks or just to talk to visitors. 

If you would like to volunteer please contact me at 

derekalanwinfield@gmail.com. I will draw up a rota. You will probably be called 

on roughly once a month. 

Alan Winfield. 

 

Samaritan’s purse 

It’s shoebox time again. For information, see Operation 

Christmas Child.  

I have pre-printed shoeboxes for sale (60p) and labels. 

If you have any questions, please speak to me or phone 07562 

763417. 

Kathleen Cockrill 

 

We thank the church for their lovely gift of a 

champagne tea for two at Carriages.  We had a 

special afternoon tea with superb sandwiches and 

cakes, followed by a glass of champagne. Much love 

from Carole and George 

 

Happy Birthday to Heather Kilpatrick (24th) 

 

Eco Prayer:  As scientists warn us that our forests no longer absorb carbon 

dioxide as they used to, we pray for our government’s response to the climate 

crisis, for:  

the chancellor, as she prepares the forthcoming budget, that it will provide a 

foundation for the development of a low carbon economy. 

• encouragement for those industries that are needed for this 

transition. 

• a willingness for government to support small scale measures as well 

as headline grabbing mega projects.  

 

New Wardrobe? 

SWISH Event! Remember, remember, the 2nd of November! SWISH is a 

great opportunity to bring no longer wanted clothes - men’s, women’s and 

children’s, clean and in good condition- and swap them for pre-loved garments. 

SWISH will be held at STAC . Please drop off garments at noon to allow for 

sorting and display before doors open to public at 12.45pm. The event ends at 

2.15pm. 

Together Let’s reduce the shocking 2,500 tonnage of clothes that goes into 

Greater Cambridge landfills. See you there! 

 Priscilla Russell 

 

Christmas Pudding Event 

Sunday November 24th at 7pm. 

Make your own Christmas pudding. Mulled wine and taste testing included. 

Please bring: an apron, a mixing bowl, a wooden spoon and a small chopping 

knife. Cost £15.00 + booking fee. Prior booking this week for HBC. 

To book: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/christmas-pudding-event-tickets-

1047767449647 

 

The flowers today are provided by Andrew and Pauline Martin 

celebrating their wedding anniversary. 
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